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Every faculty across the university (other than 
Canberra) is under yet another restructure, 
effectively implementing a ‘spill and fill’ 
approach for professional staff. The CPSU 
NSW, the professional staff union, has seen 
universities and other employers implement 
“Shared Services” resulting in reduced quality and 
timeliness of the support that professional staff 
provide to the faculties. 

In making matters worse than a ‘spill and fill’, the 
university appears to be targeting long-term 
professional staff to become displaced. This 
seems to be affecting older professional staff 
more than others. 

Your union has been advocating for some time for 
displaced staff to be able to apply across the 
university for vacant positions. This has finally 
paid off! 

In this round of workplace change, the university 
has included provisions for displaced professional 
staff, who don’t get a position in their faculty, to 
move to other similar positions in other faculties. 
This is a great outcome won by the CPSU NSW 
for professional staff at UNSW. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The CPSU NSW will be fighting to save 
professional staff jobs, and fighting against 
“Shared Services” model that only CUTS the jobs 
of professional staff and results in worse 
outcomes for students and academic members of 
the university. 

Your union, the only union that supports only 
professional staff, is only as strong as the 
members involved. Attend the CPSU NSW 
meetings to get involved. Ask your professional 
staff colleagues to JOIN the CPSU NSW – share 
this update with your colleagues. Ask your 
colleagues to attend a CPSU NSW meeting. 

Contact us at cpsu.nsw@psa.asn.au on the 
latest workplace change, provide us with your 
feedback, ask about holding a workplace meeting 
and watch out for any upcoming meeting notices. 

The CPSU NSW; Fighting for Professional Staff 
@ UNSW. 

Please note, CPSU NSW members are also 
members of the Public Service Association of 
NSW. The PSA is the Associated Body for, and 
resources and manages, the CPSU NSW. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://membership.psa.asn.au/Register
mailto:cpsu.nsw@psa.asn.au

